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Learning about wildlife at Grange AGM

	

 

 

There was lots of information about the wildlife that can be found in these parts recently as members and guests of the Alton Grange

Association hosted representatives of Speaking of Wildlife at their annual general meeting. The program included guest appearances

by some of their animals. Becki Dickey was holding this fox named Cinder. Laura Gallagher was showing everyone this female

possum named Blossom. Then she gave young folks like Colin Boardman, 4, the chance to pat this skunk, named Petunia.

Photos by Bill Rea
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